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Bird house creations at Meyer House Care Home

Our residents at Meyer House Care Home had a lovely time on Monday 27 June, when they constructed and painting their

very own bird houses.

Everyone chose their own colours and accessories for decoration and we can’t wait to hang them up for the birds now!

Our two Bills, Freda, Jack and Hugh showed off their creative talents.

Well done to them all! Our feathered friends will be very pleased with these smart new additions to our garden!
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https://meyer-house.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/We-enjoyed-constructing-the-wooden-bird-houses.jpg
https://meyer-house.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Ready-to-get-painting.jpg
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